
November	5,	2018	
	
	
Public	Utility	Commission	of	Oregon	
201	High	Street	SE,	Suite	100,	Salem,	OR		97301-3398	
PO	Box	1088,	Salem,	OR		97308-1088	
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us	
	
	
Docket	No:			 	 CP	1574	
OPUC	ID	No:			 	 8698	
Company	Name:	 Wooden	Owl	Communications,	LLC	
	
	
RE:		Request	to	Cancel	Certificate	of	Authority	
	
	
Wooden	Owl	Communications,	LLC	hereby	requests	the	cancellation	of	its	Certificate	of	Authority	in	the	
State	of	Oregon	due	to	the	following	reasons:	

• The	company	no	longer	provides	telecommunication	services	in	Oregon.	
• The	company	does	not	have	any	customers	in	Oregon.	
• The	company	has	had	zero	revenues	in	the	state	since	January	2016.	
• The	owner	is	absolutely	horrible	at	submitting	simple	reports	to	the	State	in	a	timely	manner.	

	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me	at	(503)	707-2821.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	assistance.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
/S/	
Charles	B.	Quesenberry	
Owner/President	
Wooden	Owl	Communications,	LLC	
	

	Wooden	Owl	Communications,	LLC	

18067	SW	Handley	St,	Sherwood,	OR		97140										telephone:	(503)	707-2821	


